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India is a land of diverse images that is sometimes beyond any ones understanding. It is a vast
canvas with every part colored in a distinct way by the varied hues of Mother Earth. The travel
agents in India and tour operators in India have made their best efforts to portray the colorful shades
of this unique county-India. The India tour packages or the India holiday packages are all set to
unravel these unseen shades of the country from the brown Thar Deserts of Rajasthan in the west
to lush green mountains of Arunachal Pradesh in the east and from white snow capped mountains
of Himalayas in the north to blue sea shores of the south. An experience of travel in India or travel to
India through the length and breadth of the country will let the travelers experience tinges of cultural,
traditional, religious, regional, geographical and linguistic imprints never seen before.

An expedition to explore the rich and varied facets of India should start off with a tour in Delhi. The
capital city is the mirror of the vast canvas of India with all the diverse shades of the country forming
the cosmopolitan society of the city. It is a cauldron where diverse elements of Indian culture have
been fumed together to form a mixed society.

Among the other region based packages the Kerala tours and Goa tours best depict the colorful
features of Indian topography. Kerala is a land of scenic beauty with majestic green natural
vegetation lining the states landmass. Kerala tour showcases one of its kind charming backwaters
which are a blend of picturesque lakes, shallow lagoons and connecting canals. The Goa tour lets
the tourists experience the majestic view of the golden sun setting behind the brown beaches and
blue sea. Goa tour packages also encompass the countryside of Goa still left untouched by the
influence of urbanization. The Goa packages are thus ideal getaways for a relaxing holiday at the
lap of Mother Earth. Goa holiday packages also include visits to colorful festivals, carnivals and
cultural heritage attractions with a luxurious ambiance.

Nestled in the city of Agra besides the flowing Yamuna River the Taj Mahal is the epitome of
everlasting and eternal love. A Taj Mahal tour lets one witness the majestic white structure built by
Mughal emperor Shah Jahan in the memory of his wife Mumtaz. The well planned gardens and
water bodies surrounding the monument further add beauty and grandeur to its magnificence. A tour
to this majestic white marble monument is also included in the Golden triangle tour (Delhi- Agra-
Jaipur). Other tourist destinations worth visiting during this tour are the Agra Fort, Fatehpur Sikri,
Itmad-Ud-Daulah'stomb, Mariams Tomb, Tomb of Akbar in Sikandara, Chini-Ka-Roza, Ram Bagh
and Mehtab Bagh etc.
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